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Board of Health Meeting Notice 
 
 

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  
September 27, 2016 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public 
Meeting Room – Lower Level.   
 
The following items will be discussed: 

 
 

1. Cugene Inc., 411 Waverley Oaks Road, Suite 142, Waltham. Applying for a 
Recombinant DNA permit.   

   
     2. Antonio Ridino, 139 Brown Street, Waltham.  Requests a hearing before the 
 Board regarding violation notices sent about 83-85 Brown Street, 134 Brown 
 Street, 139-141 Brown Street, 145 Brown Street, 150 Brown Street, 154-156 
 Brown Street, 159-161 Brown Street and 163 Brown Street. 
 
     3. Attorney Joseph M. Connors, 404 Main Street, Waltham, representing 
 Oriental Foot Reflexology, Inc., 875 Main Street, Waltham.  Requesting 
 Variances from Bodywork Regulations for seven (7) employees.   
 
     4. Status of Bodywork Establishments. 
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